
1

Adam Zack

From: Erika Shook
Sent: Thursday, May 17, 2018 8:18 AM
To: Adam Zack; Comp Plan Update
Subject: FW: vision statement for the Comprehensive Plan Update

 
 

From: Bill Watson  
Sent: Wednesday, May 16, 2018 7:47 PM 
To: Erika Shook <erikas@sanjuanco.com> 
Subject: Fwd: vision statement for the Comprehensive Plan Update 

 
 

Bill Watson 
San Juan Councilman Dist. 1 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Mary Ferm <mmferm@gmail.com> 
Date: May 16, 2018 at 7:37:10 PM PDT 
To: council@sanjuanco.com 
Subject: vision statement for the Comprehensive Plan Update 

Dear Council members, 
 
   Thank you for the time and effort in composing the Comprehensive Plan vision 
statement.  Please consider including the following: 
 
--Our water supply is at a critical juncture, with hotter summers and at the same time, greater 
demand. It is essential that we quantify and monitor our water supply. 
--Our homes should be constructed with energy efficiency and low impact development criteria. 
--The natural environment definition must include the marine waters, seeing as how there are 
more than twice as much square miles of marine water than land. 
--The section on agriculture is great. A similar section on forestry needs to be added.  (There are 
more forestry resource lands in SJC than agriculture resource lands.) 
--I support the inclusion of climate change in the vision statement. I profoundly feel that similar 
consideration of climate change must be included in all elements of the comprehensive 
plan.  This is important for responsible fiscal planning. 
--Mental health and victim services should be specified, as well as elder and child care. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mary Ferm 
655 MacGinitie Rd, Friday Harbor, WA 98250 


